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Good morning Mary,
 
Please find the attached written request for an extension to the Luxe RV Storage Site
plan, project # P19-181.  We respectfully request the review and approval of this
extension.  Should you require any additional information or have questions regarding
the attached request, please reach out to me.
 
Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.  
 
 
Patricia “Trish” Sesta
Planner | Planning Division

10250 SW Village Parkway - Suite 201
Port Saint Lucie, Florida 34987
O: 772.462.2455  X 125
patriciasesta@edc-Inc.com | www.EDC-Inc.com
 
 

mailto:patriciasesta@edc-inc.com
mailto:mdunham@cityofpsl.com
mailto:bradcurrie@edc-inc.com
mailto:patriciasesta@edc-Inc.com
http://www.edc-inc.com/

ENGINEERS @ SURVEYORS @ ENVIRONMENTAL






 


Engineering Design & Construction, Inc. 10250 SW Village Parkway, Suite 201, Port Saint Lucie, FL 34987      772-462-2455 www.EDC-Inc.com 


 
 
January 19, 2023 
 
Mary Savage-Dunham, Planning Director 
City of Port St. Lucie 
121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd.  
Port St. Lucie, FL  34984 
 
RE: Luxe RV Storage Site Plan Extension Request # P19-181 
 
 
Dear Ms. Savage-Dunham: 
 
Please accept this letter as our official request for an extension to the approved site plan for a 
project known as Luxe RV Storage, P19-181.  Pursuant to Section 158.245 of the City of Port St. 
Lucie Land Development Code, a request for an extension to an approved site plan can be 
submitted for review and approval for a maximum period of two (2) years not to exceed four (4) 
years.  
 
Delays in the final approval and construction of the project have occurred due to market conditions 
and the cost of construction.  The applicant is moving forward with the final approvals at this time 
and wishes to request a two (2) year extension of the approved site plan attached.  The site plan 
was originally approved by City Council on February 24, 2020 and will expire on February 23, 
2023.  This request would extend the expiration date to February 23. 2025.  A copy of the 
approved site plan is attached for your reference.  
 
We respectfully request the review and approval of this request.  If you have any questions 
regarding this request, the attached material, or the project, please contact our office. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
ENGINEERING DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION, INC.  
 
 
 
 
Patricia Sesta 
Planner  
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